Protestors occupying Nathan Road in
Tsim Sha Tsui

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

At around 2pm today (October 6), a large number of protestors started
occupying the northbound carriageway of Nathan Road in Tsim Sha Tsui. They
are currently heading to Mong Kok direction, causing serious obstruction to
the traffic. They are participating in an unauthorized assembly, which is an
illegal act.

Police appeal to the protestors to leave immediately. Due to the current
situation, drivers are advised to stay tuned to the latest traffic
arrangement.

The report room services of Tsim Sha Tsui Police Station are now
temporarily suspended. In case of emergency, please call 999.
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